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October 18, 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

This letter is to communicate the Halloween parade schedule for Volz School.  Please remember 

that student costumes should be school appropriate, and not portray violence or have weapons 

included.  Costumes should also not be obtrusive or impede the students’ normal school day.  If 

parents wish to dress up for the parades, please do not wear “Halloween” masks of any kind to 

ensure student safety.  In the case of inclement weather, the parades will be held indoors, and 

unfortunately parents will not be able to attend.  With that, the parades will be recorded, and 

posted for parents to watch.  All parades will be held on the Volz field on October 29th, 2021.  

Please see the times below: 

 

Pre School: 

 1:30 PM parade  

 

4th & 5th Grade: 

 1:50 PM parade  

 

6th, 7th, & 8th Grade: 

 Students can wear their costumes to school as long as it does not impede their school day.  

Please remember no weapons or violent themes. 

      

 

Thank you for your support, 

 

Steve Pili 


